
Carlow Childcare Committee Training Calendar 2017

Child Protection Training (Refresher) 
Tuesday 14th November, 14.00 – 17.00 

Woodford Dolmen Hotel, Kilkenny Road, Carlow 

The Always Children First: Refresher Training is designed to refresh basic child protection 
awareness for all staff and volunteers who work with children and families. The 3.5 hour 
training comprises of the following key elements of child protection and welfare awareness: 

• Setting the context 
• Recognition of child abuse and welfare concerns 
• Responding to and reporting concerns 
•  Safeguarding children 

Who can attend this training: 
Early Years Practitioners who are working in Early Year Services in Carlow. Only participants 
who attended the full (6 hour) Child Protection Training with Áine or Siobhán in 2013 and 2014. 
A limited number of places are available.

  

If you are interested in attending any of these training workshops,  
please call Carlow CCC 059-9140244 to book a place.



    

Carlow Childcare Committee Training Calendar 2017

Diversity, Equality and Inclusion Training Programme 

The Woodford Dolmen Hotel, Kilkenny Road, Carlow 

Training Dates 

- Saturday 23rd September 9:30am-4:30pm (Lunch will be provided)  
- Tuesday 3rd October    6.00pm-9.00pm 
- Tuesday 10th October  6.00pm-9.00pm 
- Tuesday 17th October  6.00pm-9.00pm 

Please note that you must attend all four of the training sessions in order to be certified 

This is a 15 hour free training programme and will take place on the dates outlined below in 
the Woodford Dolmen Hotel, Kilkenny Road, Carlow. 

This training will support you to produce and publish your own Inclusion Policy which is now a 
requirement of the revised Early Years’ Service Regulations 2016.   

Who can attend this training: 

Early Year Practitioners who are working in Early Year Services in Carlow                               

Child Protection Training (Full) 
Saturday 11th November,9.30am – 4.30pm 

The Woodford Dolmen Hotel, Kilkenny Road, Carlow 

This training is open to all Early Years workers currently working in a service, however priority 

will be given to Designated Liaison Persons (DLP’s) and deputy DLP’s. It is recommended that 

anyone who has not completed Child Protection training in the last 3 years attend this 

training. This training has been developed by Tusla and it is recommended that you have this 

training for your Early Years Inspection. Limited number of places are available. 

Lunch will not be provided on the day however lunch can be ordered from the bar lunch menu. 

Who can attend this training: 

 Early Year Practitioners who are working in Early Year Services in Carlow   

If you are interested in attending any of these training workshops,  
please call Carlow CCC 059-9140244 to book a place.


